
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17 March 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 
 COVID-19 Update. 
 
The College, following advice from a variety of sources, has decided to cancel our Friday sports 
program for the remainder of the term. 
 
Students will attend classes in lieu of Friday sport for the next 3 Fridays. I have asked the 
students to check their individual COMPASS timetable on Thursday after school to see what 
lessons they will have on the next Friday. We are unable to give greater notice of the lessons 
due to the complexity of our timetable programming system. Over the course of the next 3 
weeks, we will endeavour to give students a spread of additional lessons from most KLA areas. 
 
Students will still be allowed to wear sports uniform on that Friday. We will use Monday bell 
times for these lessons. 
 
As you can well imagine, this has created a huge workload for my finance team. I ask that you 
are patient as we work through a process of refund/credit to school fees/credit off next term’s 
sports program. At this point, I will let you know about our process at the end of this term or 
early next term. 
 
I once again thank you for your support during these difficult times. Together, we will 
hopefully negotiate a path that looks after the wellbeing of all in our community. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 

Mr Graeme Selmes 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


